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Hello,

Hope	you	have	been	enjoying	this	beautiful	summer	weather!

We	recently	shared	details	regarding	our	upcoming	community	walk	happening
along	Hurontario	from	Matheson	Boulevard	to	Bristol	Road	on	Thursurday,
July	14	2022	at	11	am.	

The	intent	of	the	community	walk	is	to	share	construction	updates	on	the
Hurontario	LRT	project	and	answer	any	questions	you	may	have.	Please
advise	if	you	are	interested	in	attending	by	Thursday,	July	7	2022.		

We	plan	to	have	our	next	community	liaison	meeting	in	early	August-details	to
follow.

We	look	forward	from	hearing	from	you.
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